
Subject: Planning Proposal RZ/8/2015 North Road, Wyong 

Author: <AUTHOR> 

Target Date: 11/05/2020 

  

Moved: Councillor MacGregor 

Seconded: Councillor Pilon 

 

Resolved 

 

287/20 That Council refuse the request to amend the Wyong Local Environmental Plan 

2013 on Lots 11-17 (1-5 Ingram Street & 15-17 Owen Avenue, Wyong), Lots 10-18 

DP 36475 (1-13 Owen Avenue & 3-5 North Road, Wyong), and Lots 1 &2 DP 

1223082 (1 & 1R North Road, Wyong) for the following reasons: 

 

a No justification has been provided to support the claim that the rezoning of 

the subject land from R2 Low Density Residential to R3 Medium Density 

Residential will achieve improved planning outcomes. 

 

b No analysis has been undertaken to address the transition from the 

proposed R3 Medium Density Residential development to surrounding R2 

Low Density Residential development. The proposal in its current form would 

increase the potential for land use conflict with adjoining lower density 

residential development.  

 

c Insufficient information has been submitted to address traffic issues 

associated with the proposed development. No detailed design has been 

provided for the road upgrades required to accommodate the proposed 

development, and no funding mechanism has been prepared to provide 

monetary contribution from the developer towards the road upgrades.  

 

d Insufficient information has been submitted to address flooding issues 

associated with the proposed development. The current concept plan is 

inconsistent with Planning Direction 4.3 Flood Prone Land as it proposes an 

intensification of residential land use on flood prone land.  

 

e Insufficient information has been submitted to support and justify the 

proposed development. The Planning Proposal was lodged with the former 

Wyong Shire Council in December 2015 and numerous requests for 

additional information since that time have not been met. 

 

f The proposal has exceeded the second extension to the Gateway 

Determination timeframe of 16 February 2020.  

 

For:   

Unanimous  

 

 

 




